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CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION
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Siting, Transmission 
and Environmental 
Protection Division 

FILE: 

PROJECT TITLE: Calistoga Geothermal Docket: 81-AFC-01C 

TECHNICAL AREA(S): geology 

 email Barbara.McBride@calpine.com  Meeting Location: 

NAME: Garry Maurath DATE:  14 May 2019 TIME: 1524 

WITH: Barbara McBride, Calpine 

SUBJECT: Request for information on Calistoga Transmission Line upgrade 

COMMENTS:  

(copy of email string attached) 

cc:  Paul Marshall 
Joe Douglas 

Signed: 

Name:   Garry Maurath 



From: Maurath, Garry@Energy
To: Barbara McBride
Cc: joesph.douglas@energy.ca.gov
Subject: RE: Calistoga - PTA Transmission Upgrade
Date: Tuesday, May 14, 2019 3:24:00 PM

Barbara,

Thank you so much for your prompt response. It is greatly appreciated.

Garry

Garry Maurath; 916.654.4067 (direct); 916.752.3016 (mobile); garry.maurath@energy.ca.gov   PG #8346, CHG #906

From: Barbara McBride <Barbara.McBride@calpine.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2019 9:49 AM
To: Maurath, Garry@Energy <Garry.Maurath@energy.ca.gov>
Cc: joesph.douglas@energy.ca.gov
Subject: Fwd: Calistoga - PTA Transmission Upgrade

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the
content is safe.

Here is the answer to one of your questions. I am working on the other.

From: Douglas, Joseph@Energy <Joseph.Douglas@energy.ca.gov> 
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 10:55 AM
To: Barbara McBride <Barbara.McBride@calpine.com>
Subject: FW: Calistoga - PTA Transmission Upgrade

External Sender: Use caution with links/attachments.

Barbara,
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Here are a few questions from Garry.  I think he may want to
go out there at some date as well.

JD

From: Maurath, Garry@Energy <Garry.Maurath@energy.ca.gov> 
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 10:47 AM
To: Douglas, Joseph@Energy <Joseph.Douglas@energy.ca.gov>
Subject: Calistoga - PTA Transmission Upgrade

Joe,

If possible, I would like to request some additional data from Calpine with respect to the power poles they plan on
installing as part of the line relocation.

· What is the depth of installation of the proposed power poles and guy lines? – Poles: Set depth of 10% + 2’ for 45’
poles = 6.5’ depth; Anchors: assumes 9’ anchor rod, 45 deg. install. angle = ~6.5’ depth

Garry

Garry Maurath, PhD, PG, CHG
Engineering Geologist
PG #8346, CHG #906
916.654.4067 (direct)
916.752.3016 (mobile)
garry.maurath@energy.ca.gov

California Energy Commission
Siting, Transmission, & Enviro. Protection
1516 Ninth Street, MS-46

Sacramento, www.energy.ca.gov

COMPANY CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this e-mail may be confidential and/or 
privileged and protected by work product immunity or other legal rules. No confidentiality or privilege is 
waived or lost by mis-transmission. If you are not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of 
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, or copying of this e-mail and 
its attachments, if any, or the information

contained herein is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify the 
sender by return e-mail and delete this e-mail from your computer system.
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